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Life Has A Way of Keeping Things In Focus…

Just when you think you’ve seen/heard it all, things happen
that set your head back straight.

As we age, we get to thinking we’ve seen it all, maybe even
know it all. 100%, We have not. God keeps showing us that we
don’t even get close to that level of awareness, like some get
to believing. Last night, President Trump’s speech to Congress
made that clear. The Left thought they knew enough to scoff.
They looked really bad.

Donald Trump was masterful. I would say that even if he were
NOT my choice for President. Had Obama or Biden been this
smooth, kind and smart, I would have worried that they really
did hold the upper hand. As it turns out, they did not, thank
God.

Donald Trump kept his cool and good humor when most of us
would not have managed that, despite the all out war waged
against him for the last decade, by those he faced from the
podium. Yes, it has been a decade since he descended that
famous escalator and they began to fire on him, but Trump has
only  gained  in  strength  and  valor.  A  little  divine
intervention  has  seen  to  that.

The  Democrats  display  was  puerile  and  disgusting,  at  a
minimum. If they had morals, they would be embarrassed, but
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they don’t, so they won’t. This is a large part of why people
are abandoning the party label, as they watch their political
leaders act like fools. Having no spiritual leader but for
Lucifer, they are spared that emotion of shame, so tend to
replace that unfamiliar chagrin with rage. Do they really
think nobody sees? Or, are they growing increasingly crazed
because  they  realize  how  many  ARE  really  seeing  the  good
coming from Trump and his crew?

Here were a few of my favorite moments of their pant-wetting
last night…

*Al  Greene  (TX),  lifting  his  leg  repeatedly  all  over  the
President, who finally got escorted out. They are all termed,
“unhinged”, I suggest, because there is no main frame in their
souls to which to attach anything with a hinge…

*The still grieving mothers of Lake Riley and Jocelyn Nungaray
ages 24 and 12 at the time of their murders by illegals were
accorded ZERO respect by the Left; they apparently could feel
no sorrow or put themselves in another man’s moccasins.

*A 13-year-old boy who has been fighting brain and spinal
cancer since 2018, received ZERO accolades from the Left, when
he became an honorary agent of the US Secret Service. The
young man said that ‘I will continue till my gas tank runs out
and God calls me home”. Humans everywhere had misty eyes and
the boy excitedly received his surprise badge/photo ID from
the current Secret Service head, Sean Curran.

Democrats did not. ‘Nuff said. Only one even bothered to clap,
then Nicole Wallace made possibly the most disgusting comment
of the evening…see above.

*One lib from NM held up a sign saying, “This is not normal”.
THAT,  folks  says  it  all.  The  incredible  number  of
accomplishments  on  our  behalf,  crafted  by  the  Trump
Administration seems just wrong to them. Work on behalf of the
people??? Who does that, they screech? Give us our billions!



Give us our perks!!

These followers of Obama, Biden and Marx are so far gone that
they cannot recognize real solutions. I believe that they
don’t even see problems in real terms, the terms of us regular
Americans who work and pay bills. After all, they created so
many of them.

Because they are thus, they have narrowed their base to the
tipping point. The Democrat Party has delt themselves a severe
blow. They won’t quit, but they are dramatically weakened as a
political organization..

As disgusted Americans move to embrace Trump’s pro-American
program, it is our time to help, to grow and strengthen,
through all the generations.

Education, soon to be turned back to the community, will be a
big start. then there is getting back with God.

To grow in depth and strength, we must return to a real God,
not a “mother Earth god” or the dark angel himself. Then, we
must do our best to try to be as He asks.

Those in Gen X and younger love their “devices” and games and
“reality TV” – which is far from any reality I’D ever want –
but won’t get involved. In anything – community groups, or,
Heaven  forbid,  the  work  force.  Respect  for  others  is  a
necessary part of joining the community, and being successful
and happy therein.

When love for others over self returns, we will have reached a
spark point to ignite a true groundswell of change in America.
The Left needs to see this; I don’t know, at this point, if
they  are  capable.  Ordinary  people,  maybe,  but  leadership,
apparently not, at last not now.

Speaking of sparks, a wild fire began near me last night,
shown in the picture above, nd threatened hundreds of peoples’



homes and farms, including my own. We nearly had to evacuate,
but the firefighters and the rains came, and the fires ceased
to threaten. Thanks be to both God and man. We only saw Trump
on reruns, but were grateful to still have a home in which to
do that.

Last night gave me perspective, for sure, and the necessary
priority re-sort. From where I stood, with dear friends who
had come to help, the Shakespearean mewling and puking of the
Left looked even more ludicrous. “Ah, the giftie gie’ us, to
see ourselves as others see us.” Wisdom from another bard long
gone, poet Robt. Burns.

They  should  start  teaching  this  stuff  in  schools  again.
America worked a lot better then.
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